
Dear Parents,  

Greetings from St. Edmund’s Higher Secondary!! 

As you know Talent fest is scheduled from 2nd September to 4th September 2025. This festival 

provides an opportunity to our students to showcase their talents in different fields.  

Kindly note the following important information: 

1. There won’t be any classes during the Talent Fest (2nd September to 4th September 2025). 

These are non-instructional days. However, attendance will be recorded on all days.  

2. Monday,  the 1st September 2025 has also been declared as a non-instructional day. This is 

to facilitate the participants and assisting students (if any) to practice for Talent fest. The 

practice session will end by 1pm.  

3. Students should come in school uniform and at the regular school timing.  

4. Students are not to do any mobile recording of the events. Ecare/ teachers can/will do the 

necessary recordings, which can be shared with them.   

5. Only participants are allowed to use mobiles with the permission of the teacher(s) in charge. 

The rest of them have to deposit the phones as usual.  

6. During the days of Talent fest Students will be allowed to leave the school premises only 

after 11:30 am. 

7. On 5th September 2025, no attendance will be taken and students may leave after the 

Teachers Day Program. 

Thanks you for your cooperation.  

 Principal i/c 


